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o N TAR I 0 FOR M U L A G RAN T 5
BY OCUFA

On February 9, 1984, the Minister of Colleges and Universities
announced that she has accepted OCUA's advice contained in Advisory
Memorandum 83-IX, "The Allocation of Government's Operating Support
for the University System in 1984-85". This infoletter is a summary
of that advice.

On December 16, 1983, the Minister announced that a maximum of
$1,185.5 million in operating grants will be made available for the
university system for 1984-85, an increase of 6.5% over 1983-84 when
last year's $12 million special grant is not included in the base, or
an increase of 5.3% over 1983-84 when the special grant is included.
Of this amount, $5.1 milion will be retained by MCU for line budget
items, leaving $1,176.4 million for distribution as formula and
extra-formula grants.

EXTRA-fORMULA GRANTS

1. Differentiation Grants: $1.5 million

Differentiation grants were introduced for the 1981-82 year. OCUA
considers a differentiation grant as one "intended to assist
institutions which accept a clearly differentiated role,
demonstrate their intention to pursue their academic strengths
efficiently and effectively, and require special funding to do
so."

Trent University continues to be the only recipient of this grant
for the fourth year in a row. OCUA states "[olver the past three
years, Trent has been awarded differentiation grants: in
recognition of its continued efforts to solidify its
differentiated role as the only institution in the Ontario
university system engaged almost exclusively in undergraduate
Arts and Science education: in approval of its realignment of its
limited graduate offerings to complement its academic strengths:
and in acknowledgement of its improved management of resources
and expenditures." OCUA goes on to say that the steps that Trent
has taken in the 1ast year "continues to meet wi th Council's
approval". Accordingly, Trent will receive a $1.5 million
differentiation grant for 1984-85.

2. Northern Ontario Grants: $5.176 million

OCUA has recommended for a number of years that Northern Ontario
universities be given financial assistance in recognition of the
fiscal problems associated with providing post-secondary
education in the region.

In 1980, OCUA advised that a review of these grants be
undertaken. However, each year since then the future of the
university system in Northeastern Ontario has been in question.
Until the structure of this part of the system has been
determined, OCUA feels that it would be inappropriate to conduct
such a review.

Consequently, the grants are calculated as before, in accordance
with a "mini-formula" based upon the prior year's Basic Operating
Income. The grants for 1984-85 will be as follows:

Lakehead

Laurentian

Algoma
Laurentian (Algoma)
Nipissing
Laurentian (Nipissing)
Hearst

Laurentian (Hearst)

$2,233,000
2,158,000

191,000
29,000
404,000
45,000
101,000
15,000

3. Bilingualism Grants: $13.814 million

Bilingualism grants are made available to cover the incremental
costs of bilingual programs. The distribution of these grants
this year is based on a new study of costs associated with
bilingualism activities in 1981-82, escalated by the increases in
operating grants for the subsequent years. The grants for 1984-85
will be as follows:

Ottawa
Laurentian
Glendon
Hearst
Sudbury
St. Paul

$9,904,000

2,015,000
832,000
106,000
129,000
828,000




